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Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings  

Dear Families,  
I would like to remind you that our next round of Parent/Carer Consultation evenings is coming up on Wednesday 
the 12th and Thursday the 13th of February. Arbor appointments are now live!  
I do urge you to go onto Arbor and book an appointment to meet your child’s teacher. These meetings are a great 
opportunity to find out about your child’s learning and progress, have a look at their books and ask any questions 
that you may have about your child’s development. The teachers will provide you with this term’s Readiness for 
Learning reports. If you need help signing up to the online Arbor Portal, or booking an appointment, please give 
the office a call or come and see us and we can show you what to do.  
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Mrs Kurcewicz, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Spring 1 Week 5  

 

 

 

  

W/b Monday 3rd February: Children’s Mental 
Health Week  

Monday 10th February: School Streets closure 
starts- Lopham Street/Montfort Drive one-way 
system to start and am/pm road closure to begin 

Tuesday 11th February: Safer Internet Day 

Weds 12th and Thurs 13th February: 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 

Friday 14th February: Last day of half term 

Monday 24th February: Back to School 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

  

 

 

Breakfast Club Bookings: Now we have a booking system for breakfast club, it is important that 
parent/carers follow the correct procedures to make it fair for everyone. If you haven’t booked a place 
for your child, please do not send them to Breakfast Club unattended. Alternatively, if you have booked 
a place and you no longer need it, please let school know so we can free up the place. 



 

 

 

 

A Spotlight on… Year 3 Visit from the AMRC 

In this section, we celebrate a particular event, achievement or area of the curriculum each week.  

On Monday, the Year 3 children had a visit from Cathy from the Advanced Manufacturing Research Centre at Sheffield 
University. They took part in a science workshop where they learned all about light. The children really enjoyed the 
experiments showing how white light is made up of all of the different colours of the rainbow! 

  
  

  
 

  
 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 

 

 

 
Gold Award Winners! 

 

  
Headteacher’s Afternoon Tea Winners! 

mkmkmk 

Good dgshfdjgkfhdk 

F2 Crucible: Laith, Maryam, Zakrea, Olivia, Ibtisam & 

Safwan R  

  F2 Lyceum: Saif Q, Mumtas, Hayat, Sumia, Naomi, 

Anaya, Ayan & Hajra 

Y1 Sheaf:   Adam   

Y1 Rivelin:  Promise 

Y2 Robins:  Ehsan   

Y2 Doves: Omer 

Y3 Maples: Ridwan 

Y3 Evergreen:  Milkias   

Y4 Bluebells: Adam   

Y4 Sunflowers: Ayyub   

Y5 Ladybower: Sadhvik   

Y5 Dam Flask: Adam Arif   

  Y6 Golden Eagles: Khadija  

Y6 Owls: Aliza 

The Treehouse: Randa    

 Every week, six lucky raffle ticket winners get to have 

afternoon tea with Mrs Kurcewicz – Farah and Demir 

(F2), Omer (Y2 Doves), Omar Ali (Y3 Maples), 

Mohammed J (Y4 Bluebells), Khadija (Y6 Golden Eagles) 

 

 
Attendance 

‘Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow’ 

Week Beginning  27th January 2025  

 Whole School Attendance: 94.06%   

 F2 Top Attenders:  Crucible 89.81%    

KS1 Top Attenders:  Doves 98.52%   

KS2 Top Attenders:  Damflask 98.67%   
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Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk  0114 2760472 parents@pbp.dsat.education  
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